
 

 

 

May 20, 2022 

 

 

TO: Alder Mollie Jones, Chair 

  

FROM: Ara Molitor, P. E., City Engineer 

 City Engineer 

  

RE: Contract #2021039 – Hubbard Street Reconstruction 

 

 

The work on Contract 2021039, Hubbard Street Reconstruction has been completed and LaLonde 

Contractors Inc. is requesting final payment in the amount of $332,567.95.  The project was 

authorized by Resolution No. 0515-21 dated July 20, 2021 in the amount of $343,122.87.  The 

contract amount was decreased ($10,554.92) by Change Orders 1 and 2. 

 

Funding is as follows: 

 

 
ORG  OBJECT Description Amount 

40102  57500 Water/Wastewater Projects $332,567.95 

   

 Total $332,567.95 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
     Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 

Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
City Engineer 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Asst. Comm. Of Public Works/City Engineer 
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City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
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(262) 636-9121 - Public Works 
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